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Construction update 

Last week we started the first of five concrete floor pours for building “one”.  This took place on Tuesday 
and went very well.  The next concrete pour will take place this week on Thursday 10 May.  Concrete trucks 
will again be coming through the main carpark from 5am on this day. 

Concrete trucks will also be coming onto campus most days this week to deliver concrete for the concrete 
columns.  Most of these deliveries will occur between 2pm-3pm, starting today. 

We are expecting the next delivery of pre-cast panels tomorrow, 8 May.  This will not cause any disruption 
to staff or students, as the truck will be coming through the main building site entrance for this delivery. 

Today a temporary access road for the onsite crane is going to be constructed.  Please see below a map of 
where this will be and details of its movements.  Please do keep an eye out and be aware of this crane. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the concrete deliveries or the temporary road for crane access, please 
contact Kelvin Irvine on Extn 3921. 


